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Bruneau-Grand View Joint School District #365
August 2025

Dear Parent or Guardian,
We hope you had a great summer and are ready for the new school year!
This is a reminder that families must reapply each school year for the Free and Reduced-Price Meals Program in order to continue receiving benefits. Your child’s meal benefits from last year will expire 30 days after school starts, unless a new application is submitted and approved.
What You Need to Do:
· Complete a new application as soon as possible.
· Only one application per household is needed, even if your children attend different schools in the district.
How to Apply:
· Online: School Website: sd365.us or PowerSchool
· Paper form: Available in the school office or can be sent home with your child by request.
Please make sure your application is complete and includes all requested information so it can be processed without delay. If your household does not reapply by the expiration date, your child will be charged full price for meals until a new application is approved.
Need Help?
If you have questions or need help filling out the application, please contact:

Naya Jewett
Email: njewett@sd365.us
Phone: (208) 834-2516
We encourage all families who think they may qualify to apply. These benefits not only help with meal costs but may also support eligibility for other programs.
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. We look forward to supporting your child this school year.
Sincerely,
Naya Jewett
Food Service Director
Bruneau-Grand View Joint School District #365
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